Veterans United Attn: Greg Steinhoff Email: gsteinhoff@vu.com

Via Email

November 4, 2021

RE: Letter of Support

Dear Mr. Steinhoff:

Pursuant to your request, this letter may serve as an indication of support on behalf of The Curators of the University of Missouri, owner of the property located at 551 E. Southampton Drive, Columbia, Missouri, for Veterans United Home Loan's proposal to rename State Farm Parkway and/or E. Southampton Drive to Veterans United Parkway.

Sincerely,

Kevin Hogg

University of Missouri System

AVP Treasury & Real Estate